
GOVERNANCE 
COMMITTEE 

Agenda Item 55 

 

Brighton & Hove City Council 
 

 

Subject: Petitions 

Date of Meeting: 13 January 2009 

Report of: Director of Strategy & Governance 

Contact Officer: Name:  Mark Wall Tel: 29-1006 

 E-mail: mark.wall@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

Key Decision: No  
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FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 

1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 
1.1 To receive the following petition presented at Council on 4 December 2008, and 

any petitions presented directly to the Governance Committee Meeting. 
 

1.2 55(i) To receive the following petition presented at Council 4 December by 
Councillor Bennett and signed by 21 people: 
 
“We would like the name of our ward, Stanford to be changed to Hove 
Park.  The area is already known as Hove Park area by people who live 
here.  As Hove Park is central to the area and known by all it would be 
more appropriate.” 
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